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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Amy Ruth <aruth@diversifiedfsi.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 7:46 AM
To: Burton, Michael
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Fred Brian Wall
Subject: RE: Linn Skelly B Battery - NMOCD Meeting 9-20-13

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Sure, Mike.  Will do.  Thanks! 
  
Sent from Windows Mail 
  

From: Burton, Michael 
Sent: September 25, 2013 6:46 AM 
To: Amy Ruth 
CC: Mike Bratcher, Brian Wall 
Subject: Re: Linn Skelly B Battery ‐ NMOCD Meeting 9‐20‐13 
  
Amy,  
Can you take another 1' in the area of SP 3? The SP 3 at 1' is still at 2112 ppm chlorides of our 1000 ppm 
closure limit. 
Thanks 
 
 
Mike Burton 

BLM-CFO 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

575-234-2226 office 

575-361-3574 cell 
mburton@blm.gov 
 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are 
not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained 
herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return 
email and delete this email from your system. Thank you. 
 

  

 

On Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 5:07 PM, Amy Ruth <aruth@diversifiedfsi.com> wrote: 
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Hi Mike, 

  

Per our discussion on Friday, the NMOCD has approved excavation of the Skelly B Tank Battery 
leak.  Considering the depth to groundwater, a liner will be installed in a portion of the excavation.  The areas 
of SP1, SP2, and SP3 will be excavated to 1’ bgs.  The areas of SP4 and SP5 will be excavated to 4’ bgs and a 
20 mil reinforced liner will be installed at that depth.  A 1’ lift of sand will be backfilled above the liner for 
padding.  The remaining 3’ will be backfilled with caliche.  The NMOCD stipulates that the pump in the area 
of SP5 (source of the leak) will either be reinstalled above said liner after backfilling and bermed or the pump 
will be moved to another bermed section of the battery.  Please contact me if you have any questions and/or 
concerns regarding coming activities. 

  

Thank you for your help. 

  

  

Amy C. Ruth 

Diversified Field Services, Inc. 

315 S. Leech St. 

Hobbs, NM  88240 

Office: (575)397-6437 

Mobile: (575)390-5454 

Fax: (575)393-2981 

  

"Nothing will work unless you do."  -Maya Angelou 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential 
information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute 
or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail 
from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in 
reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 

  

  

 


